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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 CHEM - Independent Study in Chemistry      R. Painter 
 
v Addition to Course Family: CCC approved the following addition to an existing course family in Fine Arts 

and Communication, effective 2021-22: 
 Sculpture Family—ART 4J Figure Modeling 
 Please note: the extensive revisions to the Art course families which were approved by CCC in March and 

announced in a previous communiqué are being delayed until the 2022-23 catalog. 
 
v Ad Hoc Group: At the May 4th meeting, CCC approved the Proposal to Create New Ad Hoc Committee: 

Instructional Program Creation Process. The proposal has been posted on the CCC Policies & Resolutions 
webpage. The goal is for the new process to be finalized by the end of this academic year—if you are 
interested in participating in the ad hoc group, please contact Eric, Kurt, or Kathryn Maurer. 

 
v Guided Pathways Mapping Approval Process: At the May 4th meeting, CCC continued discussion 

about determining the best process for formal approval of Program Maps. The group discussed the 
challenges involved with cross-disciplinary programs, concerns about class scheduling as it relates to 
Maps for all programs, and the need to determine an ongoing process for annual review/updating of Maps. 
We hope to make a formal decision at CCC soon—if you would like to share your own thoughts about this 
process, please reach out to your CCC Reps. 

 
v Program Mapper Software Demo: Also on May 4th, CCC welcomed a guest speaker—Natalie Latteri, 

Humanities faculty and co-lead of the Guided Pathways Meta Majors/Program Mapping team. Natalie 
provided a presentation of the Program Mapper software, which Foothill is considering adopting as the tool 
for students to use to view Program Maps and related information, and fielded questions from the group. 
Our thanks to Natalie for an informative presentation! 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 18th: Deadline to submit CORs for all new courses and certain types of course updates for 
2022-23 in CourseLeaf CIM 

o CORs must be in "Curriculum Coordinator Review1" status, on or before this date, to be 
reviewed by Mary for the 2022-23 catalog 

o Refer to this handy PDF for additional details regarding this deadline, as well as the second 
COR deadline on Nov. 5th 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html
https://foothill.edu/curriculum/pdf/other/COR%20Deadlines%20for%202022-23%20Catalog.pdf

